
 

 

 

Update from the Pacific Maritime Association  
June 2, 2023 

  
Today, the ILWU is staging concerted and disruptive work actions that have effectively shut down 

operations at some marine terminals at the Ports of Los Angeles and Long Beach. The Union is also 

staging similar work actions that have shut down or severely impacted terminal operations at the Ports 

of Oakland, Tacoma, Seattle, and Hueneme. 
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